Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians

January 13
RE: Appeal AB24-02

Cc: Mary Claybon, Assistant Planner 1l, Big Valley Band of Pomo Indians

To Whom it May Concern:

The Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians has recently been made aware of the project located at 7522
Highland Springs Road in Lakeport or the Highland Farms LP Project. There is a concern regarding
environmental impacts that will be discussed and of course, the Scotts Valley Tribe is in support of
protecting our cultural resources and the land for the benefit of tribal resources and all.

I have been in contact with the Big Valley Band of Pomo Indians Environmental Director and understand
that they will be in attendance for the appeal. Scotts Valley offers its support of the Big Valley Tribe’s
position in this matter for the record.

If you need any further information, please contact me.

Sincerely,
Patricia Franklin
Environmental Director

Tribal Environmental and Natural Resources Department
Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians

804 11" Street, Lakeport, California 95453
707-263-4220 (office) 707-533-2879 (fax)



